
ATTENTION!!

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE 

CONTACT THE CULTURAL DEPARTMENT AT 

251-368-9136 EXT. 2293

2017 POW WOW TICKETS 

Tribal Member Head of Households will  
be able to pick up their 2017 Pow

Wow wristbands at the Kerretv Cuko  
Museum Gift Shop, starting: 

Monday, November 13, 2017 @ 900am 
until  

Wednesday, November 22, 2017 @  
5:00pm   

Each Tribal Member Head of Household 
will receive (4) wristbands and must provide
Tribal ID when picking up, if you are picking 

 up for someone else you must provide a  
letter and a copy of that person's Tribal ID.  

If you are not able to pick up prior to the  
Pow Wow, they will be available at the gate.  


